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Dear Kellogg Community: 

I am pleased to announce that Thai Nguyen will be the new principal 
of Kellogg Middle School.

Thai most recently served as principal of Machan School in Phoenix, 
Arizona. Prior to that, he worked as a principal-in-residence of 
Vista College Preparatory Academy, the Director of Intermediate 
Learning for Arizona State Preparatory Academy, and as a student 
achievement teacher at Machan. 

His experience also includes serving as lead seminar instructor and 
coach for The New Teacher Project and three years as a sixth grade teacher of math, reading, 
writing, social studies, and science.

One of Thai’s main areas of expertise is targeted, comprehensive math instruction for English 
Language Learners, and he has presented papers and research on the subject at the annual 
conferences of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA) and Office of English 
Language Acquisition Services (OELAS).

A former Kellogg Middle School student and a 2006 graduate of Glencoe High School in 
Hillsboro, Thai earned his B.S. in organization communication from the University of Portland 
and his Masters of Education in both elementary education and educational administration and 
supervision from Arizona State University.

Please join me in congratulating Thai Nguyen on being named principal of Kellogg Middle School.

Cordially,

Dr. Jon Franco,  
Chief of Schools

Thai Nguyen


